
WELCOME TO BRAYWOOD
A warm welcome to Braywood. We hope that this will be the start of a great relationship together 
supporting your child on their learning journey. 

Included with this letter is our welcome pack which outlines the organisational routines of the 
school. You will be invited to a class meeting in the next few weeks but if you have any more 
questions do not hesitate to ask in the office. Please remember to visit our website and check 
your newsletter  or child's book bag regularly. 

From September the organisation will be:-

Foundation Little Acorns Foundation Stage Children
Mrs T. Ingram, 
Mrs J. Buttle, & Mrs L Rexworthy 

Class 1 Acorns Year 1
Mrs H. Wakeman
Mrs V Clarke & Miss V Fussey

Class 2 Saplings Year 2 
Mrs C Clarke
Mrs A Wilson
Mrs S Burnett & Miss D Gibson (Miss R. Clarke)

Class 3 Oaks Year 3
Mrs S Walker
Mrs H Fussey & Mrs Grace

Class 4 Mighty Oaks Year 4
Mrs A. Farley
Mrs J Kilner
Mrs S Preshar’nt & Miss L O’Neill  

Office Headteacher Mrs S Calvert
Office staff Ms S Moore, Mrs T Cook, Mrs J Longman

Website: www.braywoodfirstschool.co.uk 
E-mail: braywood@rbwm.org
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